
Ms. Howard, Collin College Career counselor, will

be hosting a College 101 information session on

Tuesday, October 6th, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 

This event is open to both students and parents

via Zoom. Please plan to join to learn more about

Colleges and Universities, Scholarships and

Financial Aid. 

Please go the link or scan the QR code to sign up. 

https://forms.gle/XM4ZRfNNszihNxRFA
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